
 

 

 
 
 
 
February 3, 2022 
 
 
Via Email 
Read Receipt Requested 
 
 
Ms. Kimberlee Harding  
Vandenberg SFB, Space Launch Delta 30 
1028 Iceland Avenue, 30 CES/CEIEC 
Vandenberg SFB, CA 93437-6010 
 
Re: Final Approval of 2018 Air Toxics Emission Inventory Plan VSFB 
 Air Toxics “Hot Spots” Information and Assessment Act (AB 2588) 
 
 
Dear Ms. Harding: 
 
The Santa Barbara County Air Pollution Control District (District) has reviewed your revised Air Toxics 
Emission Inventory Plan (ATEIP) for inventory year 2018 dated June 11, 2021.  Based on our review of 
this plan and your response to comments, the District approves the revised ATEIP.  The modeling 
parameters and the Air Toxics Emission Inventory Report (ATEIR) submitted on June 11, 2021 are 
currently under review and will be addressed in a separate letter.   
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at CobbsR@sbcapcd.org or 
(805) 979-8320. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Robin Cobbs 
Engineering Division 
 
cc: VSFB SSID 01195 Project File 
 VSFB SSID 01195 Toxics File  

Toxics Group 
 Engr Chron File 
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